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Mr. Miguel Medina Vaillard
Director General
National Nuclear Safety and Safeguards Commission
Mexico City, Mexico

Dear Mr. Medina:

| Thank you very much for your kind words of congratulations on my
appointment by the President as Chairman of the Nuclear

,

Regulatory Commission. I, too, am confident that the close'

cooperation between our two countries on nuclear safety matters
will continue.

I am pleased to accept your gracious invitation to visit your
installations in Mexico City as well as the Laguna Verde Nuclear
Power Station in Veracruz. I have asked my staff to work with
your office to select a mutually agreeable date for the visit in
the not-too-distant future.

Again, I appreciate your words of congratulations. I look
forward to our continued working relationship for the benefit of
both Mexico and the United States.!

Sincerely,

b
Shirley Ann Jackson
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